


Devon Intermediate School Newsletter 

 

 

Kia ora Whanau 

 

A reminder that we will be holding our Teacher Only Day this Friday May 30, so there 

will be no normal classes. Monday June 2 the school is shut due to it being Kings 

Birthday Weekend and we welcome students back on Tuesday June 3. I hope 

everyone has a lovely long weekend. 

 

Congratulations to those students who attended the NYLD conference in Palmerston 

North last week. I received an amazing email from the owner of the motel they 

stayed at, congratulating our students on their behaviour and respect. Our young 

people were a credit to their whanau and the school. 

 

Congratulations also to the Year 7 students who are currently visiting our contributing 

schools along with our Head Students. They are involved in talking to the Year 6 

students about Devon Intermediate and the type of things we do here. 

 

2026 ENROLMENTS  

We are now taking enrolments for Year 7s for 2026.  

 

Please follow the link below to complete the online enrolment form if you have 

someone coming in next year. Alternatively please share with anyone you know of 

who has a year 7 student coming to Devon.  

 

https://www.devonint.school.kiwi or access the QR code  

 

 

Our AIM’s games Hip Hop team will be holding a Quiz Night fundraiser at the Good 

Home on Tuesday June 10. You need 6 people per team and the cost is $15 per 

person. Teams pay on the night at the Good Home. Teams can register by calling the 

school office on 06 7585266 or emailing office@devonint.school.nz Please come 

along and help support our incredible team of dancers get to Tauranga for this 

amazing event. Bring some extra cash for the raffles we will be running.  

 

The last two days of this term there will be no normal classes as we will be holding our 

pathway and planning meetings. Students and whanau will meet with the teacher to 

discuss progress to date and to set goals for the second half of the year. More 

information will come out closer to the time. 

 

Nga mihi 

 

 

 

Jenny Gellen 

Principal 

 

28 May 2025 

 

 

DATES TO NOTE   

 

 
May 30 

Teachers only day 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

 
June 2 

King’s Birthday 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

 
June 11 

Year 7/8 Rippa Rugby 

@ the Racecourse 

 
June 17 

Year 7/8 Rippa Rugby 

Finals day @ Taranaki 

Stadium 

 
June 20 

Matariki 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

 
June 25 

MANA Reward Day 

 
June 26-27 

Planning and 

Pathways  

 
June 27 

Term 2 ends 

 

 
July 14 

Term 3 starts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESULTS FROM SPORTS EXCHANGE WITH MANUKORIHI INTERMEDIATE 

Basketball A  Manu won  Basketball B   Devon won 

Netball (8A)  Manu won  Netball (8B)   Devon won 

Netball (7A)   Manu won  Netball (7B)  Devon won 

Football (boys) Devon won  Football (mixed)  Draw  

Hockey (mixed) Manu won  Chess   Devon won 

Badminton  Devon  won  Bowls   Manu won 

Table Tennis  Devon  won  Rugby   Manu won 

Overall winner was Devon. Well done to all involved.  

https://www/devonint.school.kiwi
mailto:office@devonint.school.nz


 

 WILLIAM PIKE EVENTS 

The William Pike Roopu has had an action-packed few weeks! We planted 660 trees on a local farm, 

enjoyed a scenic bike ride along the coastal walkway all the way to Te Rewarewa Bridge, and  

challenged ourselves with a rock climbing session at the YMCA.  

DEVON INTERMEDIATE OPEN FACEBOOK PAGE 

We now have an open Facebook page which you can follow and share with your whanau.  
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61576760153972 

NYLD—PHOTOS FROM THEIR TRIP AWAY 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61576760153972



